

IMPRINT- Uttam School for Girls Alumni meet

From the Principal's Desk



Dear School Alumni,

As the Principal of our beloved institution, it brings me immense pleasure to connect with all of you through this newsletter.

Our school has always been a place of excellence, where students have not only excelled academically but also grown into individuals with a strong sense of ethics and social responsibility. It is because of our distinguished alumni like you that our school continues to be recognized as a premier educational institution.

Over the years, we have witnessed many changes and advancements in the field of education. We have introduced new programs, incorporated advanced technologies in the classroom, and provided our students with ample opportunities to hone their skills and talents.

As we move forward, we hope to strengthen our bond with our alumni community and stay connected with each one of you. We would love to hear about your achievements, milestones, and successes. We also welcome your feedback, suggestions, and ideas on how we can continue to improve and evolve as an educational institution.

To this endeavour, lets continue to strive to be 'Forever Uttam'!

Mrs. Sharmila Raheja

Alumni Voices (Getting Nostalgic)



"It feels magical to see how far Uttam School has come following its vision." -Megha (Batch 2017)



"Thank you for giving me my roots, and my wings." -Amy Dubey (Batch 2015)



"I can never forget how this school taught me to overcome hardships and keep moving forward." -Aditi



"I thank this school for making my first day of school so magical." -Divya (Batch 2008)



"You are lucky if you find your second home at your school, luckily I found mine." -Samridhi (Batch 2017)



"Uttam has shaped my life and the environment has greatly contributed to my growth." -Anuradha Sharma (Batch 2011)



"Our teachers provided us a safe environment to make mistakes and learn from them." -Soumya Sharma (Batch 2011)



"This school helped me improve and polish my talents in all fields of life." -Vidushi (Batch 2017)



Glimpses of the Day







Uttam School for Girls organized an alumni reunion on April 1st, 2023, named IMPRINT, which turned out to be an extraordinary opportunity for former students to reconnect with their alma mater. The event was organized by enthusiastic student volunteers who came up with activities such as Reliving Kindergarten Days, and set up various stalls, including Photo Booths and Art Stalls. These activities and stalls helped alumni revisit their cherished memories and relive the joyous moments they had experienced during their time at the school. The enthusiasm and excitement were palpable, and the event was a huge success, bringing bright smiles to everyone's faces. The cafeteria food had a significant allure for the alumni, evoking a sense of nostalgia and cherished memories from their days at the institution.

We hope to continue organizing such engaging events in the future, with the aim of fostering and maintaining strong bonds with the school's alumni community. To cultivate a stronger relationship between the institution and its alumni, the school proactively initiated the formation of the Uttam Alumni Association, which will serve as a dynamic platform for alumni to connect, share their experiences and collaborate on various initiatives. Additionally, to foster a greater sense of global community, the school launched the Uttam Global Network, providing an avenue for alumni to stay connected with one another and engage with the institution's international alumni community. These initiatives are part of the school's efforts to build a robust network of alumni, who can support each other and the school in their personal and professional growth.











